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4th March 2025 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

Year 4 PAN performance at the Parr Hall – Thursday 3rd April 2025 

As part of this year’s Primary Arts Network, and a leading school in the organisation of the event, Year 4 

will be performing at the Parr Hall in Warrington. The event, which will include several other schools, 

will take place at 6:00pm; however the children will need to be there earlier for rehearsal so we will be 

taking them from school around 2pm on a coach and parents/carers will need to collect them from the 

Parr Hall about 7:30pm/7:45pm. 

The children will have their school dinner/packed lunch in school on the day as normal, but will also 

require a fully disposable packed meal for the evening to be eaten before the performance at the Parr 

Hall (no glass please). You can order a school packed tea if preferred, for £2.80, payable on Parent Pay. 

Children should wear their PE kit ensuring they have either plain black leggings or shorts – no joggers. 

School will provide them with any costumes. 

Having every member of Year 4 attend would be a great boost, as they will all be working hard on their 

performance over the next few weeks.  Therefore, unlike other schools, we will not be asking parents to 

purchase tickets and instead there will be an allocation of 2 tickets per pupil for families to come and 

watch the performance, which this year has a theme of “All Change”.  If you do not require both tickets, 

please return them to the school office and we will reallocate them.  Likewise, if you would like more 

tickets, please call into the office and we will set up a waiting list. 

Over the last few weeks, Mr Hughes has been teaching the children the song they are performing and 

over the next few weeks, Miss Denniston will be working her magic on a dance to accompany the 

theme.  



 
Children’s Services                                                              

We would appreciate it if you could complete this googleform https://forms.gle/ffHz3SSNBrAFp5vE6 

giving consent to take part, no later than Monday 10th March. This is a great opportunity for the 

children to perform and demonstrate what a fantastic and talented class Year 4 are so hopefully all 

children will take part. 

With kindest regards, 

 

Mrs J Narraway 

Head Teacher 

https://forms.gle/ffHz3SSNBrAFp5vE6

